Controlled burns scheduled
for Tahoe basin

North Lake Tahoe and Tahoe Douglas fire protection districts,
the Nevada Division of Forestry and the U.S. Forest Service
expect to continue widespread prescribed fire operations this
week.

Operations on the North Shore may take place on the west side
of Incline Village and in Carnelian Bay; on the West Shore,
off Elizabeth Drive north of Tahoma; on the South Shore,
northwest of Fallen Leaf Lake, off Lake Tahoe Boulevard near
Twin Peaks, off South Upper Truckee Road near Meyers and on
Kingsbury Grade; on the East Shore, off Logan Creek Drive,
north and south of Glenbrook, north of Spooner Lake and near
Thunderbird Lodge.

Operations may continue over the next several weeks as weather
and conditions allow.

To view a map with project locations and details, go online.
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